
CITY OF HARTFORD 
PROPOSED SPECIAL BUSINESS MEETING MINUTES 

JUNE 9, 2025 

County of Van Buren, State of Michigan, 19 West Main St, Hartford, MI 49057 

 
Commissioners Present:  Peter Aranda; Jane Danger; John Miller; Lindsy Morsaw; Nancy Spoula; Charles 
Weeden and Mayor Richard A. Hall; 
Commissioners Absent:   None 
Staff Present:                Pulluiam (formally Brown); Rodney-Isbrecht; Stair 
 

 
Mayor Richard A. Hall called the special meeting to order at 5:30pm. 
 

 
New Business: 

 Discuss & Consider -Water & WWTP Operators Proposal/Contract 
Discussion:  WWTP Operator, Andrew Warner’s contract had expired and was not interested in 

extending his contract to July 1, 2025.  Water Operator, Dan Staunton will be fully retiring on July 3, 2025.   
Quinton Clark, President of Certified Operator Services was available to answer any questions. He has 

experience in DPW, Water & Wastewater for the past 10 years and has recently started his own business.   Mr. 
Clark holds a water operator license and has hired James Jonatzke who holds a wastewater operator license to 
assist with the wastewater plant operations.       
 
 Motion by Morsaw, supported by Spoula, to adopt Resolution 2025 – 042 entering into a contract for 
certified drinking water & wastewater operator services in the amount of $150,000 per/year.    

Motion carried 7 – 0 
 
Adjournment: 

Motion by Commissioner Aranda, supported by Commissioner Morsaw, to adjourn the meeting at 
5:45pm. 
  Motion carried 7 – 0  

 
 
Respectfully Submitted,         
 
 
 
  
RoxAnn Rodney-Isbrecht, City Clerk 


